
Electoral Board Meeting Notice 

 

The Pittsylvania County Electoral Board will hold a meeting on Wednesday, November 8, 2023, 

at 10:00 a.m. at the Office of Elections, located at 18 Depot Street, Chatham, Virginia.   

This meeting will include a closed session per Virginia Code §24.2-653.01 for a Provisional Ballot 

review.  Notwithstanding the provisions of the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (§ 2.2-3700 

et seq.), attendance to determine the validity of provisional ballots shall be permitted only for 

the authorized representatives, for the persons whose provisional votes are being considered 

and their representative or legal counsel, and for appropriate staff and legal counsel for the 

electoral board. 

At the conclusion of the provisional meeting, the Electoral Board will immediately meet to begin 

the Canvass and Certification of the 2023 General Election for Pittsylvania County. 

 


